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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

In the past month, I have had meetings with almost all the sabbatical 
officers. I have had a meeting with the VP activities and Lincoln Football 
Association to discuss an amazing opportunity for students in the form 
of turn up and play accessible football sessions that are open to 
everyone. 
I have also had a meeting with the VP wellbeing and community to 
discuss the map she is creating which me and my committee 
contributed to. I also met with the VP wellbeing and community to 
discuss the return to campus, including how one-way systems work and 
some of the concerns students have raised. We then ended the meeting 
with a brief update on how close we are to launching the sunflower 
lanyards. 
This month I have also had a meeting with the VP Education to discuss 
student concerns around attendance and Covid 19 when we return to 
campus. 
I was also involved in a pre-meet and debrief by the VP campaigns and 
environment for the Inclusion committee where I raised student 
concerns about returning to campus. 
I have had meetings with my committee to discuss many things 
including the map, returning to campus, face masks, attendance, and 
safety. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

The past month I have collected feedback from students about their 
concerns and questions for returning to campus with face to face 
teaching. I have been able to give this feedback to the student’s union 
who are able to provide answers to the question’s students had and 
help to lessen their concerns. 

Plans for next 
month 

In the next month, I hope to have had meetings with the university and 
Students union to talk about keeping the accessibility of campus whilst 
also keeping students safe with Covid restrictions. 
In the next month, I will have had meetings with the university and the 
student’s union about sunflower lanyards and hope to be able to launch 
them in time for the start of term. 
In the next month, my committee and I will continue to provide support 
for students during this difficult time through email and social media. 

 


